
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Sickness 
Along with the coughs and colds we are now having 
several incidents of vomiting and diarrhoea. If your 
child is sick at home or at school they will need to 
remain off school for 48hours. 

Sports News -  
Football vs Cleves 
On Tuesday 28th November the football team went 
to Cleves to play a cup football match. Cleves 
fielded a rather different team to usual but were 
still very competitive. Ongar battled throughout the 
match and put in some good performances. They 
trailed 3-0 at half time and this was scoreline was 
doubled by the end of the match although Ongar 
could perhaps have scored once or twice. 
Well done to the players- Barney, Leland, Robert, 
Summer, Lily, Izzy, Ben, Ethan and Fletcher. 

Dear Parents, It has been a very busy Christmas 
week. Look out for events coming up. Have a good 
weekend. Mrs T L Good  

Headlines 
 8th December 2023 

PTFA  
Thank you to the PTFA for organising the 
Reception and KS1 Winter Wonderland today. 
KS2 are looking forward to their Escape Room 
experience on Monday! 

Nativity 
We have been delighted by three wonderful 
performances of the Nativity story – A Bundle 
of Joy performed by reception, and Year 1 and 
Year 2. 
The singing was fantastic as were the dance 
moves and the wonderful acting. Well done to 
everyone. Thank you to parents for attending 
and providing costumes and a special thank 
you to the staff who have worked really hard to 
put the performance together. 

Diary Events List 
Description Date Time 

PTFA Winter Wonderland 11/12/23 all day 

Carol Concert – St Paul’s Church 11/12/23 7pm 

Panto Camberley Theatre  13/12/23 09:00 - 13:00 

Christmas Dinner 14/12/23 11:30 - 13:30 

PTFA Krispy Kreme Doughnut 
Sale 

15/12/23 1.30pm 

Term Finishes 1.30pm 15/12/23  

Return to school 8.55am 02/01/24   

PTFA Meeting - School 09/01/24 7.30pm 

 

Rehearsal 
This morning we went to St Paul’s Church to 
rehearse our KS2 Carol Concert.  We are very much 
looking forward to performing to you on Monday 
Evening. If children can please be at the church at 
6.45 we will be ready to begin at 7.00pm. Children 
should be in smart school uniform. Families have 
three seats available each but these are not 
ticketed. Siblings (older and younger) who come 
along should sit with parents. 
After the event there will be a collection to support 
the school and the church. There will be 
refreshments for guests. The event should finish at 
about 8pm.  We look forward to seeing you. 

Christmas Support 

The Support Scheme will continue to run over 
Christmas. Surrey County Council is providing 
support by issuing vouchers through the school 
via Wonde. Vouchers have been issued to 
eligible families this week. If you need support 
and you do not usually receive any please don’t 
hesitate to contact Mrs. Good - we may be able 
to help.  

Next week 
Parking 
On Wednesday the whole school (except 
Nursery) are off to the Panto. We are expecting 
5 coaches early in the school day so please try 
not to park in Liberty Rise or Milton Road and 
leave promptly. 
Christmas Jumpers 
Thursday is Christmas Dinner Day and children 
are invited to wear their Christmas Jumpers or 
tops with the school uniform bottom. 


